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Notice of Meeting 
 

Updated Notice Posted on: May 14, 2018 at 9:00 AM 
 

 
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of 

the Bureau of Pipefitters, Refrigeration Technicians and Sprinklerfitters will be held on 
Wednesday, May 16, 2018, at 10:00 AM, at the Division of Professional Licensure,  

1000 Washington Street, Room 1D, Boston, MA 02118.   
 

It is anticipated that the following topics will be discussed at the aforementioned meeting: 
 

 

1. Review of draft minutes from Bureau meeting on April 18, 2018 
 

2. Review of the following applications to examine: 
 

SJ  John Miller 
PJU  Matthew Allen 
PJ00  John Audet 
PJ02-W William LaMountain  
RT  William LaMountain 
SJ  Luc Boucher 
SJ  Joe Brooker 
SJ  Jonathan Wells 
SJ  Kevin Wells 
 

3. Discussion of Draft Guidelines for Applications Going Before the Bureau 
 

a. Review of Applications with Insufficient Educational Requirements 
 

4. Proposed Changes to 528 CMR 
 
Further discussion on the proposed draft 528 CMR that was presented at the February meeting. 

 

5. Open Discussion of Apprenticeship and Pre-Apprenticeship Matters with Division of Apprenticeship 
Standards Deputy Director Henry Mattuchio 
 

• Discussion on DAS audit of Bureau approved schools 
 

6. Jurisdictional Report by the Office of Public Safety and Inspections 
 

7. Further Discussion on the Pipefitters License Clarification Letter 



 

 

8. Matters not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting 
 

9. Adjournment 
 

a. Note: Upon adjournment of the full Bureau, a meeting of the Subcommittee to Define “Inspections” in 
528 CMR will take place (see separate notice). 
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Notice of Meeting 
 

Updated Notice Posted on: May 14, 2018 at 9:00 AM 
 
 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of 
the Bureau of Pipefitters, Refrigeration Technicians and Sprinklerfitters: Subcommittee to 

Define “Inspections” in 528 CMR will be held on Wednesday, May 16, 2018, immediately 
following the meeting of the full Bureau, at the Division of Professional Licensure,  

1000 Washington Street, Room 1D, Boston, MA 02118. 
 

It is anticipated that the following topics will be discussed at the aforementioned meeting: 
 

 

1. Review of draft minutes from Subcommittee meeting on April 18, 2018 
 

2. Subcommittee Discussion 
 

a. Review of 527 CMR: Board of Fire Prevention Regulations for reference to Massachusetts 
compliance with NFPA 25 
 

b. Review of changes to the definition of “Sprinklerfitting” listed in 528 CMR: Bureau of Pipefitters 
& Refrigeration Technicians 

 
c. Review of legal letter of interpretation addressing “visual observations” of sprinkler systems 

 
3. Matters not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting 

 
4. Adjournment 


